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As part of the Board’s Annual Planning Cycle, the Board hosts a fall DPAC meeting with 
representatives from parent organizations from across the school division. This year the 
meeting was held on October 24. The meeting was well attended and there was a high 
level of engagement with the parents who were in attendance. 
 
In the past calendar year, conversations at the Board table on both eliminating the 
DPAC meeting and potentially adding a second DPAC meeting in the spring have 
occurred.  
 
If the Board decided to add a second DPAC meeting to the Annual Planning Cycle the 
month of April would be the most logical time to hold this event. This would coincide 
with the review of the strategic plan that is already on the Annual Planning Cycle. A 
second DPAC meeting held in April could provide the opportunity to either collect 
feedback from parents across the division on the Strategic Plan or review the Strategic 
Plan with parental involvement. 
 
 
 
 
 

 


